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Happy New Year!!! 2025. 

The 2025 Jubilee will be centered on the theme “Pilgrims of Hope.” As His Holiness Pope 

Francis so beautifully expressed it: “We must fan the flame of hope that has been given us, 

and help everyone to gain new strength and certainty by looking to the future with an open 

spirit, a trusting heart and far-sighted vision.” 

Speaking of Hope, dear sisters in the League, I encourage you to please have time and join 

this webinar.  

FINDING HOPE In the FIGHT Against Human Trafficking   
 All members are invited to an online webinar on 

January 21, 2025 @ 6:00 p.m. CST. 
 “Not all of us can do great things, but we can do small things with 

great love.”   
Saint Mother Teresa    

   
I would like to take the opportunity to acknowledge and thank all parishes who 

participated in the “SOCKTOBER” drive. Great effort everyone!  Shelters who received 

the sock donations were very thankful for your help. The JOY you share to those in need as 

a sign of hope in our life, has the remarkable property that it does not need to be justified 

to anyone. We must cultivate Joy in our lives! Sometimes the smallest step in the right 

direction ends up being the biggest step of your life. Thank you! 

 

 

Our Lady of Good Counsel, pray for us! 

Lori Alexander 


